
Transition Edinburgh South
On  26th  May  there  is  a  free  workshop  funded  through  the
Neighbourhood Partnership Grants to discuss Climate Change and
Peak Oil and the effect on Edinburgh.

The workshop is being held at 7pm till 9pm at The Forest Cafe,
3  Bristo  Place,  Edinburgh.  The  workshop  is  being  held
upstairs.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/05/transition-edinburgh-south/

